

14th October 2024

Year 13 Parents' Evening

Dear Parent/Carer

On **Thursday 7th November 2024 between 3.40pm and 6.40pm** we will be hosting Parents' Evening for all Year 13 learners.

This is an exceptionally important event, as we will be discussing your child's current academic progress and what they need to do to ensure they get the best grades possible as we approach the final exam series. Parents and students will be issued key revision materials and support during the evening.

Meetings for this event will be booked online, and then attended in person here at The Victory Academy. To make your appointments please login at: http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/victory

To login you will need to enter:

- Your first name and surname
- Your child's first name, surname and date of birth

The login details you enter <u>must</u> match those we have on record for you. If you are unable to log in, the most likely reason is that the details you are entering do not match what we have on our system. Please book early to ensure you are able to meet with all teachers you need to. Along with subject teachers there is an opportunity to book with Ms Clark for attendance. Please only book these appointments if they are necessary and you have queries related to attendance. After you have made your appointments, you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation.

If you are unable to book at home, please contact the school office for help on office@thevictoryacademy.org.uk

We are looking forward to seeing you and your child at this event. Should you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Hryniewicz

Deputy Headteacher (Implementation and Key Stage 5)









